
This week at school we finished talking about ocean life/sea 
animals.  During circle, we sang a few songs that we have 

done before, but at the request of the kiddos, brought them 
back again.  We sang “Baby Shark”, “The Goldfish Song”, and 

a new song, “Move Like Sea Animals”.

Some of our fine motor centers included painting crabs, 
making jellyfish with pipe cleaner arms, played fishing with 

baby shark, and did ocean-themed puzzles together.

During Social Skills on Tuesday, Miss Renee talked about 
using kind words with people around us, teaching the kiddos 

a new word: empathy.  She also explained how an unkind 
word can often stay with us long after it’s been said, so it is 

important to always try to be kind.

Stories this week included: Nugget and Fang, Stubby the 
Fearless Squid, Swimmy, and Commotion in the Ocean.

Next week we will learning about dental health.  On Friday 
we will have a special visitor come in and teach us all about 
how to brush and take care of our teeth. Our letter of the 
week will be “P”. When it is your child’s show & share day, 

please have them bring in an item that begins with this 
letter.
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As the weather is getting 

colder, please remember to 

send in with your child a 

jacket, hats, gloves, and boots 

(if you would like) for when we 

go outside. You may also want 

to send in a sweatshirt as it 

can get chilly in the building.  

☺

March 3rd to March 7th 
Dr. Seuss Spirit Week

March 17th 
St. Patrick’s Day

Monday, March 24th 
PlayU Field Trip

*More Information to come home soon*
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